
 

 
  

 
 
TCS/GEN/026/2022-23                          Date: 21-04-2022 
 

CIRCULAR 
VALUE OF THE MONTH: FRIENDSHIP - ة صداق 

 
SUBJECT: SCHOOL TRANSPORT SERVICE TO SILICON OASIS AREA 

 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
Greetings from The Central School Dubai!  
 
Please be informed that we will be starting the Bus transport service to Dubai Silicon Oasis area by 

May 2022. If you wish to avail the same, please contact the transport section on 04-267 4433 during 

school working hours or send an email to transport@centralschool.net for getting further information. 

 
Regards, 

 
 
 

 
Vice Principal. 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


